
Additional Seasonal Banners Available for Sponsorship 

 

The Mt. Calvary Village Board hopes you are enjoying the banners and holiday 

decorations throughout the Village over the past year.  We have received 

donations to purchase additional banner brackets which means we will be adding 

more banners throughout the Village.   

Would you like to sponsor a banner(s)?  The board has selected the banner 

designs for fall, winter, spring and summer. There will be 25 new fall banners, 10 

new winter banners, 10 new spring banners and 25 new summer banners that will 

be available for purchase and customized with your name, business or memory.  

The cost to sponsor each banner is $100.   

Please specify which seasonal banner(s) you would like to sponsor below.  

Allocation of specified banner(s) will be determined as payments are received.  

Otherwise, your banner will be customized based on availability. 

Please indicate the priority of your banner selection by circling the number.  (i.e. 

circle 1 before the winter banner is that is your first choice) 

1  2  3  4 Fall Banner 

1  2  3  4 Winter Banner 

1  2  3  4 Spring Banner 

1  2  3  4 Summer Banner 

 

Imprint on Banner _______________________________________ 

Please make your check payable to Village of Mt. Calvary and mail to PO Box 205, 

Mt. Calvary, WI  53057 or drop in the village drop box at 999 Fond du Lac St, Mt. 

Calvary. 

If you have any questions, please call 920-753-2230 or email at 

villageofmtcalvary@gmail.com 

mailto:villageofmtcalvary@gmail.com

